
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Night time flights objection
Date: 28 February 2022 23:28:21

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I object to the proposed increased night time movements in Dublin Airport. I live in
Portmarnock and the current noise levels already disturb my sleep and that of my family.
This is known to adversely affect health long term and short term. I object to any increase
in night time flights.

I also object on the grounds that increased air traffic will cause increased air pollution in
the immediate local area and to the wider global environment. 

Kind regards,

Ruairi O’ Malley




